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December 6, 2005

Glen Pickus, Planner

Department of Planning and Development Services
City of Shoreline

17544 Midvale Avenue North

Shoreline, WA 98133-4921

RE: Notice of Application—Echo Lake Townhomes (File Nos. 201478/108437)

The King County Wastewater Treatment Division has reviewed the Notice of Application, dated
November 23, 2005, for the Preliminary Formal Subdivision of Echo Lake Townhomes. King
County is requesting that the City of Shoreline submit sewer extension plans and modifications for
the Echo Lake Townhomes project to Eric Davison in the Design, Construction and Asset
Management Program, Civil/Architectural Section. Drawings should be submitted for review during
design development so that King County staff can assess the project’s impacts. Drawings should be
sent to:

Eric Davison, DCAM, Civil/Architectural Section

King County Wastewater Treatment Division

201 South Jackson Street, KSC-NR-0508

Seattle, WA 98104-3855

Thank you for the opportunity to review and comment on this proposal. If you have questions, please
contact Eric at (206) 684-1707 or at Eric.Davison@metroke.gov.

Sincerely,

Barbara

Barbara Questad
Environmental Planner

cc: Eric Davison, DCAM, Civil/Architectural Section
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Glen Pickus

Sent: Thursday, December 15, 2005 1:43 PM
To: 'Eric.Davison@metrokc.gov'
Cc: 'B.Questad@metrokc.gov'

Subject:  Echo Lake Townhomes (File Nos. 201478/108437); City of Shoreline

This is a follow-up to the Dec. 6" letter sent by Barbara Questad requesting the City submit to
you sewer extension plans and modifications for the above-referenced project and our Dec. 13"
telephone conversation. As | explained to you, the project will not involve any sewer extensions
as there already is a sewer main crossing the property. It appears the dwelling units will connect
to that main with side sewers. You told me if that was the case then it is not necessary to submit

any plans. If the sewer plans change | will keep you advised and will contact Ronald Wastewater
District.

Glen Pickus, Planner I1

City of Shoreline

17544 Midvale Avenue North
Shoreline, Washington 98133-4921
206.546.1249 | fax 206.546.8761
gpickus@ci.shoreline.wa.us






